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Belvedere Family Community 

 

Cheon Won Gung Awards This Sunday - Option to Remain Anonymous 

 

Dear Belvedere Family, 

 

This Sunday during our Community Gathering, we will be presenting the Cheon Won Gung Awards to all 

those who contributed. 

 

The awards will be handed out at the beginning of the gathering as a way to recognize and appreciate 

your support. 

 

We also understand that some may prefer to keep their contributions private. 

 

If you would like to remain anonymous, please let us know by filling out this short form by Friday: 

 

Anonymity Request Form 

 

Thank you so much for your generosity and heart! 

 

We look forward to seeing you this Sunday. 

 

 
 

Belvedere Family Community 

723 S Broadway 

Tarrytown, NY, 10591 

 

info@ belvederefamily,com 

 

Visit our website  



Cheon Won Gung Awards - Anonymity 

Request. 
We will be presenting the Cheon Won Gung Awards this Sunday at the beginning of our 

community gathering. 

If you prefer your name not to be announced publicly, please let us know by filling out this 
form by Friday. 

Thank you very much for your generous support and dedication! 

� Not shared 

* Indicates required question

Name* 

Your answer 

Email* 

Your answer • 

I would like to remain anonymous when the awards are announced* 

Q Yes 

Q No 

... 
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